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March 9. 1993
Members Present

Don Mannett, Westbrook

Ed Reidman, South Portland

Bill Bray, Portland

Sarah Hopkins, Portland

Tony Hayes, Falmouth

Bill Taylor, Gorham

Joe Kott, GPCOG

Charles Andreson, Scarborough

Carl Croce, MDOT

Guests and Staff

John Tibbetts, METRO

John Duncan, PACTS

Bruce Hyman, PACTS

Item #1: Call to Order

Don Mannet opened the meeting at 8:30 a.m.

Item #2: Minutes of February 19th Meeting

The minutes were approved as presented.

Item #3: Functional Classification


John reviewed the materials in the packet. Bill Bray explained the

         transportation plan  development in process in Portland, and requested that

         Stevens Avenue be kept as a minor arterial.
         After a discussion of several options Bill Bray and Ed Reidman make the motion

         to recommend to the Policy Committee a set of principal arterials as follows:

(1) the existing principal arterials

(2) the addition  recommended in 1988, except for Stevens Avenue,
(3) Route 114 from  Route 25 in Gorham to Payne Road in Scarborough, and

(4)Route One in Falmouth all the way up to Bucknam Road, plus Bucknam Road over to all of the 1‑295 ramps.

